Memorandum

To: Samuel Stanley, Jr. M.D., President

VIA: Dennis N. Assanis, Ph.D., Provost

From: William Arens, Ph.D., Vice Provost and Dean, Global Affairs \;(‘\374; )
Subject: The Bhutan Center for Media and Democracy

Date: January 18, 2013

Attached are two copies of Memorandum of Understanding with Bhutan Center for
Media and Democracy.

We request that you review these documents and if approved, please sign and forward to
the Office of the President for Dr. Stanley’s signature and return to this office.

This agreement will promote international opportunities for the School of Journalism.

William Arens, Ph.D. - Vice Provost and Dean, Global Affairs
E5340 Mebville Library - Stony Brook University - Stony Brook, NY 11794-3397
Tel: 631-632-7030 - Fax: 631-632-1396 + E-mail: william.arens(@stonybrook.edu



